
 

 
 
 

 

\\\ 

 

 

 
                 

 

 

April 5, 2024 

CIRCULAR NO: 03-04-2024 

 

To:  All Chief Executive Officers / Heads of Depository Participants 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

ACCEPTANCE OF CDS DOCUMENTS ON 10TH APRIL 2024  

Please note that due to the shortening of Trading hours up to 12 noon on Wednesday, 10th April 2024 in 

view of the additional Half-Holiday on account of Sinhala & Tamil New Year Day falling on Saturday 13th 

April 2024, the CDS will accept documents from the Participants from 8.30am to 10.30am. 

However, the documents can be submitted via CDS digital platforms or handed over (deposits/CDS 19 

forms) until 12.00 noon to be processed on the next market day. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Nalin Fonseka 

Senior Vice President - Central Depository Systems 
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Voice : 9412356456 

Fax    : 9412440396 


